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Ref No.: TMAK/HRD/0069/2018 Date: 01/02/2018

Mr. Mathew C George

Managing Director

MENTOR Management Consultants
Ras Al Khaimah — U.A.E.

Sub: Appreciation Letter — Recruitment Services

Dear Mr. Mathew,

Reference to the subject matter, we appreciate your organization for providing us quality
and timely recruitment services. As per our requirements, qualified and skilled
technicians have been recruited within the timeframe as agreed.

Thank you for the commitment and dedication shown in the process and we look forward

to continue our relationship well into the future.

For Technomak Group
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